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Public spaces are not meant to be campgrounds.  This is a health and safety issue 

for all of the public. Oregon's cities are rapidly deteriorating, becoming unhealthy and 

unsafe for the taxpaying residents, homeowners, business owners and visitors.  This 

bill will make the current situation even worse than it already is. 


